
I am writing in support of HB 2695.  As a citizen who has spent the last 13 years involved with the Oregon State Marine 
Board on BOAT Advisory Committees, RAC Work Groups, and the Hiring Committee for the current Executive Director, I 
want to encourage your yes vote for expanding the make up of the Oregon State Marine Board.  As you will see from the 
budget revenue overview and the organizational chart below, the OSMB is funded primarily through boater registration 
and fuel tax fees and has department leadership roles dedicated to Boating Registration, Boating Services, and Boating 
Facilities.  It is necessary to broaden the expertise of the Marine Board by adding the roles outlined in HB 2695.  To do 
so, would aid the Marine Board staff as they grapple with ever growing complexities around interagency accountabiity 
and the myariad uses of the waterways for which they are expected to craft Administrative Rules. 

 

 

 

 


